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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 4:43 PM


To: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re:


thanks Rosalie,


mostly the very front end language.


we split apart the table to have SJbasin separate after.


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/


On Fri, May 31, 2019 at 4:38 PM Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi, do you think you can send me what you have. I have to sign off soon.


Thanks


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

